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       ) 
       ) 

In re: Andrew M. Stoll, MD   )   Docket No. MPS 054-0620 
       )           
       ) 
 

NOTICE OF ENTRY ORDER 
 

On June 18, 2025, the South Investigative Committee approved the request of Respondent 
Andrew M. Stoll, MD, to end the requirement to have a practice monitor; the condition stated 
in paragraph 1(c) of the Order of March 2, 2022 has been satisfied and is no longer in effect. 
The conditions stated in paragraphs 1(b) and 1(d) were previously satisfied and are no longer in 
effect. The condition stated in paragraph 1(a) of the Order, which prohibits prescribing opioids, 
remains in effect.   

 
 

Date: June 23, 2025    STATE OF VERMONT   
       BOARD OF MEDICAL PRACTICE 
 
 
       

 
by: _______________________________ 

       David K. Herlihy, Executive Director 
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